[NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

CITY or
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COUNCIL

Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001031
Date 04 April 2017

Penalty Charge Notices — Longford Road, New Park Village

Request:

As requested please could you find out under the Freedom of Information Act how
many penalty tickets have been issued, in Longford Road, New Park Village, on the
new double yellow lines and double kerb markings and the time limited single yellow
lines with kerb markings, since they have been in force and if possible what times
they were issued.

In response to your request, we can confirm that the new Traffic Regulation Order for
this location was sealed on 26 August 2016 and | can advise that 2 Penalty Charge
Notices have been issued.

Both Penalty Charges Notices were issued on 17/1/2017



